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Top DEP Stories 
 
Times Leader: One Luzerne County municipality gets out of stormwater mandate, and another seeking 
reprieve 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/733835/one-luzerne-county-municipality-gets-out-of-stormwater-
mandate-and-another-seeking-reprieve 
 
Citizens Voice: Lehman Twp. officials seek waiver for stormwater fee 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/lehman-twp-officials-seek-waiver-for-stormwater-fee-1.2447417 
 
Times News: Dept. of Health offers free lead tests in Palmerton  
https://www.tnonline.com/dept-health-offers-free-lead-tests-palmerton 
 
Tribune-Review: State awards $1.2M for regional stream, storm water projects 
https://triblive.com/news/regional/state-awards-1-2m-for-regional-stream-storm-water-projects/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Stream bank repair funds accepted 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/02/stream-bank-repair-funds-accepted/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Post-Gazette: Pa. DEP threatened to shut down a gas storage field, fearing risks to approaching coal 
mine 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2019/02/21/coal-mine-natural-gas-storage-
abandoned-wells-Pennsylvania-Equitrans-Consol/stories/201902200130  
 
Post-Gazette: Leaky Westmoreland County well will cost CNX millions of dollars 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2019/02/20/Leaky-well-cost-CNX-
Westmoreland-flares-gas-pressure-Shaw/stories/201902200120 
 
Air 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Pollution & our leaders 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-pollution-our-leaders/  
 
PublicSource: A rail company claims a faster route through Pittsburgh for double-stack trains will reduce 
pollution. Here’s why some remain opposed. 
https://www.publicsource.org/some-north-siders-fear-pollution-from-proposed-double-stacked-trains-
but-could-pollution-drop-overall/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Summer gas prices expected in Allegheny County after regulation change 
https://triblive.com/news/pittsburgh-allegheny/lower-summer-gas-prices-expected-in-allegheny-
county-after-regulation-change/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Highlands renews air monitoring agreement with Allegheny County 
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https://triblive.com/news/valley-news-dispatch/highlands-renews-air-monitoring-agreement-with-
allegheny-county/ 
 
Citizen’s Voice: Compressor station may be coming to Fairmount Twp. 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/compressor-station-may-be-coming-to-fairmount-twp-1.2447983 
 
Climate Change 
 
Post-Gazette: National briefs: Climate threat doubter is leading effort to advise Trump 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/nation/2019/02/20/National-briefs-Climate-threat-doubter-is-
leading-effort-to-advise-Trump/stories/201902210089 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Middle Creek Snow Geese 2019: Weather could send geese south this week 
[photos] 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/middle-creek-snow-geese-weather-could-send-geese-south-
this/article_b4263ef8-3474-11e9-b864-8b54e3db54d3.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Altoona Mirror: Conservation and recreational grant applications being accepted 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/02/conservation-and-recreational-grant-
applications-being-accepted/ 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: U.S. Senate passes bill extending funds for Carrie Furnaces and other Pittsburgh 
heritage areas 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/us-senate-passes-bill-extending-funds-for-carrie-furnaces-
and-other-pittsburgh-heritage-areas/Content?oid=13670192  
 
Tribune-Review: Somerset County’s Laurel Hill wins ‘park of the year’ award 
https://triblive.com/news/regional/laurel-hill-wins-park-of-the-year-award/  
 
Tribune-Review: Riverfront 47 site prep will advance with $9.6 million loan 
https://triblive.com/neighborhoods/riverfront-47-site-prep-will-advance-with-9-6-million-loan/ 
 
Beaver County Times: The learning never stops at Raccoon Creek State Park, even in the middle of 
winter 
https://www.timesonline.com/entertainmentlife/20190220/learning-never-stops-at-raccoon-creek-
state-park-even-in-middle-of-winter  
 
Tribune-Review: Raccoon found in North Versailles tests positive for rabies, health department says 
https://triblive.com/news/pittsburgh-allegheny/raccoon-found-in-north-versailles-tests-positive-for-
rabies-health-department-says/ 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Emily Calandrelli wants to make science nicer, stupid 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/emily-calandrelli-wants-to-make-science-nicer-
stupid/Content?oid=13733135  
 
Tribune-Review: Hempfield’s amphitheater to open May 18 
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https://triblive.com/news/westmoreland/hempfields-amphitheater-to-open-may-18/  
 
Tribune-Review: Guided by the moon, Keystone State Park hosts lunar hike 
https://triblive.com/features/more-lifestyles/guided-by-the-moon-keystone-state-park-hosts-lunar-
hike/  
 
Tribune-Review: Video captures Pittsburgh bald eagle shaking off snow while incubating eggs 
https://triblive.com/news/pittsburgh-allegheny/video-captures-pittsburgh-bald-eagle-shaking-off-snow-
while-incubating-eggs/ 
 
Erie Times: Horses help drag felled trees out of Erie park 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190220/horses-help-drag-felled-trees-out-of-erie-park 
 
Energy 
 
Pennlive: Where does Pennsylvania rank in solar jobs? 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2019/02/where-does-pennsylvania-rank-in-solar-jobs.html 
 
York Dispatch: Expected legislation might save Three Mile Island 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2019/02/20/expected-legislation-might-save-three-mile-
island/2908276002/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Planned East Deer power outage rescheduled due to weather 
https://triblive.com/news/valley-news-dispatch/planned-east-deer-power-outage-rescheduled-due-to-
weather/ 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Bipartisan bill would expand access to solar energy in Pennsylvania 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/blog/bipartisan-bill-would-expand-access-to-solar-energy-in-
pennsylvania/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Commission endorses demolition of small warehouse for parking at New Holland 
Ave. site 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/commission-endorses-demolition-of-small-warehouse-for-
parking-at-new/article_b1fac794-355e-11e9-8755-0f98910b7b7e.html 
 
Mining 
 
AP/Tribune-Review: U.S. mining sites dump 50 million gallons of fouled wastewater daily 
https://triblive.com/news/world/u-s-mining-sites-dump-50-million-gallons-of-fouled-wastewater-daily/  
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Observer-Reporter: State grand jury probing natural gas drilling calls Hallowich as a witness 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/state-grand-jury-probing-natural-gas-drilling-calls-
hallowich-as/article_570c7d60-345e-11e9-88a3-1762603f311d.html  
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Pittsburgh Business Times: Wayward well will cost driller $30M but won't impact others on pad 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/02/19/wayward-well-will-cost-driller-30m-but-
wont-impact.html 
 
Tribune-Review: America’s shale boom keeps rolling even as wildcatters save cash 
https://triblive.com/news/wire-stories/americas-shale-boom-keeps-rolling-even-as-wildcatters-save-
cash/  
 
Post-Gazette: Hallowich testifies before state criminal grand jury 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/crime-courts/2019/02/20/Hallowich-testifies-before-state-
criminal-grand-jury/stories/201902200149 
 
Citizen’s Voice: Consolidate natural gas legislation 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/opinion/consolidate-natural-gas-legislation-1.2447829 
 
Vector Management 
 
Scranton Times: Jessup police warn of possible rabid foxes and a racoon 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/jessup-police-warn-of-possible-rabid-foxes-and-a-racoon-
1.2447177 
 
Waste 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster weighs 'alternatives' for Shell recycling site after request for proposals 
comes up empty 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-weighs-alternatives-for-shell-recycling-site-after-
request-for/article_f7f1fc5a-355d-11e9-accd-fb443242ddf4.html 
 
The Almanac: South Hills company offering area residents opportunity to recycle glass 
https://thealmanac.net/news/south-hills-company-offering-area-residents-opportunity-to-recycle-
glass/article_bdac65a6-33ac-11e9-9a20-db7fb5396f53.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Brian O'Neill: Waste not, want not 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/brian-oneill/2019/02/21/Waste-not-want-not-Cory-Bonnet-
paintings-salvaged-materials/stories/201902210016 
 
Water 
 
York Dispatch: Arsenic, lead in water pouring out of former U.S. mine sites 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/money/business/2019/02/20/arsenic-lead-water-pouring-former-
us-mine-sites/39088751/ 
 
WJAC: Clearfield County continues 2018 flooding recovery 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/clearfield-county-continues-2018-flooding-recovery 
 
KDKA: Crews Repairing Water Main Break In Squirrel Hill-Shadyside 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/02/21/water-main-break-squirrel-hill-shadyside-south-highland-
avenue/  
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Tribune-Review: Mon Incline will remain closed for six to eight weeks because of water main break 
https://triblive.com/news/pittsburgh-allegheny/mon-incline-will-remain-closed-for-six-to-eight-weeks-
because-of-water-main-break/  
 
Tribune-Review: Highlands School Board approves rain garden, tree planting projects 
https://triblive.com/news/valley-news-dispatch/highlands-school-board-approves-rain-garden-tree-
planting-projects/  
 
Tribune-Review: Morning snow turns to rain across Pittsburgh region, prompting flood watch 
https://triblive.com/news/regional/winter-weather-advisory-in-effect-until-noon-wednesday/ 
 
Tribune-Review: James Sharp Landing remains closed after flooding 
https://triblive.com/neighborhoods/james-sharp-landing-remains-closed-after-flooding/  
 
Tribune-Review: Murrysville council will consider backing FTMSA’s $12 million bond 
https://triblive.com/neighborhoods/murrysville-council-will-consider-backing-ftmsas-12-million-bond/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Bryn Mawr water utility giant out $60 million on interest-rate bet 
https://www.philly.com/business/phillydeals/aqua-america-water-utility-lost-million-interest-rate-bet-
20190219.html 
 
Erie Times: High lead levels found in water at Emerson-Gridley 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190221/high-lead-levels-found-in-water-at-emerson-gridley 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Yaw pushing to incorporate local stream cleaning with Chesapeake Bay efforts 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/yaw-pushing-to-incorporate-local-stream-cleaning-with-
chesapeake-bay/article_25b98674-a789-53b5-978a-e1f373cf3ad8.html 
 
Delaware County Times: Aqua once again mulling 'options' in Chester Water Authority deal 
https://www.delcotimes.com/news/aqua-once-again-mulling-options-in-chester-water-authority-
deal/article_aa15f38a-348e-11e9-8179-87b60f84ed5f.html 
 
KYW Newsradio 1060: Mussel hatchery to be built to reduce pollutants in Delaware River 
https://kywnewsradio.radio.com/articles/news/mussel-hatchery-be-built-reduce-pollutants-delaware-
river 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Documentary on lead poisoning will be shown in Lancaster; here's how to join 
the discussion 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/columnists/documentary-on-lead-poisoning-will-be-shown-in-
lancaster-here/article_be2a4fe4-3153-11e9-8deb-5753bee1356c.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Storm prompts vehicle, speed restrictions on PA turnpike, interstates 
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/storm-prompts-vehicle-speed-restrictions-on-pa-turnpike-
interstates/  
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https://kywnewsradio.radio.com/articles/news/mussel-hatchery-be-built-reduce-pollutants-delaware-river
https://kywnewsradio.radio.com/articles/news/mussel-hatchery-be-built-reduce-pollutants-delaware-river
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/columnists/documentary-on-lead-poisoning-will-be-shown-in-lancaster-here/article_be2a4fe4-3153-11e9-8deb-5753bee1356c.html
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/columnists/documentary-on-lead-poisoning-will-be-shown-in-lancaster-here/article_be2a4fe4-3153-11e9-8deb-5753bee1356c.html
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/storm-prompts-vehicle-speed-restrictions-on-pa-turnpike-interstates/
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/storm-prompts-vehicle-speed-restrictions-on-pa-turnpike-interstates/


WJAC: Snow emergency declared in College Township 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/snow-emergency-declared-in-college-township 
 
Tribune-Review: Storm brings Pittsburgh region closer to average for seasonal snowfall totals 
https://triblive.com/news/regional/storm-brings-pittsburgh-region-closer-to-average-for-seasonal-
snowfall-totals/ 
 
Times-Herald: Lawmakers question taking from dedicated environmental funds 
https://www.timesherald.com/news/state/lawmakers-question-taking-m-from-dedicated-
environmental-funds/article_a21ea5b7-9e0b-5474-9339-22c230b5a43c.html 
 
Erie Times: Urban farming proponents see ‘unlimited potential’ in Erie 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190219/urban-farming-proponents-see-unlimited-potential-in-erie 
 
Pennlive: How much longer can the average dairy farmer endure their financial crisis? | Opinion 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/02/how-much-longer-can-the-average-dairy-farmer-endure-
their-financial-crisis-opinion.html 
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